Dear Friend,

I am contacting you on behalf of a unique group of ladies that I am proud to be a part of.  The Navidad Valley CattleWomen serve Fayette, Colorado and Lavaca County and do what time and manpower permit to help promote a healthy and positive beef message.  All of us are tied to the BEEF industry one way or another, though not all of us own cattle.  We are a positive group of ladies and we support the industry we love as well as the communities we live in.  Here are just a few things that we have done in the last year:
· Awarded $5000 in scholarships to graduating high school students as well as promoted the Texas CattleWomen scholarships;

· Donated 95 pounds of hamburger to 3 area high school family & consumer science departments for their classroom cooking lessons along w/ recipes & nutrition information to highlight our Ag Day campaign;
· Awarded $110 in Beef Gift Certificates to 3 area 6th graders for the ‘Beef For Father’s Day’ Essay Contest;
· Donated $300 in hamburger to food banks in Schulenburg, Flatonia and Hallettsville to help highlight our Beef For Father’s Day campaign;

· Participated in the St. Mark’s Medical Center Health Fairs in La Grange and Schulenburg and in the Health Fair of Lavaca Medical Center;
· Donated Texas Beef Council goodie bags to the Weimar Lions Club bike ride, the Schulenburg Elementary walk-a-thon, the Schulenburg Library summer reading program, and the Houston BMW Club containing TBC info & season packs;

· Participated in the WISD/SISD Healthy High-Healthy Choices program presenting a program on food safety.
· Donated a Beef themed basket to the Boy’s & Girl’s Club Steak & Shake and the Texas CattleWomen’s Steak Dinner fundraisers.

· Held our First Annual 5K Ranch Run in conjunction with our 10th Annual Cow Patty Bingo to raise much needed scholarship funds.

Since 2005 we have awarded over $20000 in scholarships to area youth.  We are busy raising money for our next round of scholarships.  On August 1, 2015 we will be holding our second annual Navidad Valley CattleWomen 5K Ranch Run in conjunction with the Schulenburg Festival.  We are asking our family, friends and neighbors involved in the industry to help us make this a huge success by sponsoring the event.  Donations may be deducted as an advertising expense for your ranch or business.  I hope you will consider helping us with this endeavor.  

Blessings & Beef,

NVCW Member
